
Update regarding how The STABLE Program offerings during COVID can occur. 
1. Current STABLE cards that are expiring can be extended up to 6 months. 

2. Remote class offerings can continue until June 30, 2020. 

3. When we can meet again face to face classes will continue (without a fee) by the 
neonatal outreach program. 

4. Teleconferences can be arranged in the future instead of face to face classes but require 
an onsite proctor. Additionally, there is an application process required by the STABLE 
program prior to the class being offered. 

5. The STABLE program is now available on HealthStream 
a. Cost ~ $150 per individual  
b. Contact Hours ~ 6 will be available  
c. An eCard will be provided after successful completion 
d. Bulk purchase option available 

 


